BARNSLEY GOVERNORS ASSOCIATION

BARNSLEY GOVERNORS ASSOCIATION

Working for Barnsley Governors

APRIL 2021 NEWSLETTER

BGA Forum 22nd April 2021

Setting the vision for and agreeing the culture and identity of your school/MAT are two of the key tasks for governors and trustees, so it's vital that the 'right' people are round the table.

Join us on Thursday April 22nd at 6.15 on Zoom to discuss issues around diversity on governing bodies and trust boards.

This session will be led by Leora Cruddas (CEO of the **Confederation of School Trusts**)

The session is free to all governors/trustees of Barnsley schools More details and to book your place see here: - <u>Summer Forum</u>

In other news

On 7th April **Ofsted** announced it would be holding a sexual abuse review after testimonials were posted on Everyone's Invited. The review is expected to be completed by the end of May this year.

You can see the terms of reference here: Review Terms of Reference

The DfE's announcement that £10m is to be spent on **Behaviour Hubs** has caused a bit of a stir. There has been no evidence to contradict the fact that most children in Barnsley have been ready to learn and have behaved really well over the last year, while living through the worst public health emergency in living memory.

Governors: is your behaviour for learning policy fit for purpose and does it reflect the culture in your school?

Read about Behaviour Hubs here:- Behaviour Hubs





